
 
 

ATTACHMENT NO. VIII-F 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENT NO. VIII-F:  Use of North Boone Logo 
  
  
Potential motion: Move to approve the use of the North Boone logo on tee 

shirts for the 2012-2013 school year 
 
Recommended action: Approve the motion. 
 
 

On June 19, 2012, Mr. James Sundly of Rags to Vintage LLC in Poplar Grove requested 
permission to use the North Boone Schools logo.  They would like to put the district’s 
logo on the front of tee shirts and their business information on the back.  Our 
cheerleaders would then throw them out at basketball games. 
 


